
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-565 5th January 2023 
 

 

I am undertaking a FOI request across all UK NHS Hospital Trust/ Health 

Boards, with the aim of creating a picture of the maternity service 
provision for survivors of sexual violence and/or sexual abuse.   

 
I would be very grateful if you could complete this survey on behalf of 

your NHS organisation. 
Please find attached the questionnaire completed as requested. 

 


